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April 29, 2022 

 

VIA EMAIL - dave@originalbagel.com 

Dave Harris 

Original Bagel Company  

2 Fairfield Crescent 

West Caldwell, NJ 07006 

  

Dear Dave, 

 

The March of Dimes staff and Executive Leadership Team would like to extend our most sincere thank 

you to Original Bagel Company for supporting our 2022 New Jersey March for Babies with your in-kind 

donation of bagels for our participants. 

 

Your generosity helps to make our event a positive experience for those who attend and volunteer. 

We are happy to say with near 2500 participants, our event is projecting to raise near $560,000 by the 

end of the campaign year!  Because of the support of our community, March of Dimes can continue to 

provide the critical programs, research, education and services that have supported all babies and 

families right here in New Jersey and across the country for over 80 years.  

 

Thank you again for your contribution to our event, and to the mission of March of Dimes.  We are 

extremely grateful for your unbelievable kindness and generosity, and we look forward to seeing you 

again next year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JoAnn L Bartoli 
 

 

JoAnn L. Bartoli 

Senior Director, Donor Development    


